
We have had a very short 

two weeks of school it’s 

seemed.  Thank you all for 

your understanding with our 

extra day off.  Our water 

line feeding our boiler is all 

repaired and just in time the 

way temperatures have 

dropped this week.   

Thank you to all the par-

ents that came in and 

had such nice productive 

conferences with all of 

the teachers.  Having 

supportive parents that 

are involved and doing 

everything they can to 

make sure that the stu-

dents are being success-

ful makes for a very 

wonderful learning envi-

ronment.  We only have 

conferences scheduled 

once a year, but remem-

ber, if you ever have a 

concern or question, 

please contact your 

child’s teacher right 

away so that anything 

needing to be addressed 

can be addressed.   

Thank you to the parents 

that were able to make 

it to the Home-School 

Council meeting last 

week.  Again, thank you 

for being so supportive.   

Next week is also a 

short week of school.  

Monday and Tuesday are 

full school days and 

Wednesday is a shortened 

day with an 11:10 dismissal 

for Thanksgiving break.  

We will be having Mass on 

Wednesday morning, so 

please help you children 

remember to dress for 

Mass.   

We are sending home 

Schwans packets today.  

These packets are for a 

sale that will be conducted 

in the same way that our 

spring sale was.  If you see 

anything you are inter-

ested in ordering, please 

fill out an order form.  Or-

ders will be available for 

pick-up in the church park-

ing lot on December 9 

where you will also pay for 

your order.  If you have 

family members that order 

from Schwans, you can ask 

them to participate.  Each 

packet has several order 

forms in it.  We were very 

successful with our spring 

sale and hope for similar 

success with this opportu-

nity. 

Scrip orders will be placed 

on Monday, November 21st.  

Please have your orders to 

the office by 8:00 a.m.  

Since we have a short 

week, gift cards will be 

available for pickup on 

Monday, November 28th.  

Meijer gift cards are now 

available in Michigan.  They 

are available in the 

amounts of $25 or $100 

with a 3% incentive.  Also 

be sure to log onto 

glscrip.com and click on 

“what’s new” to see all the 

bonus holiday incentives 

retailers are offering for 

the Christmas season.   

Thank you to everyone that 

has sent in items to be 

used on the Christmas 

wreaths the classes are 

creating to be auctioned 

off at the Christmas Pro-

gram on December 21.  We 

are very excited about this 

new project.   

Our fourth grade class is 

asking for donations of hot 

cocoa to be passed out 

during the Harbor Beach 

Christmas Parade.  If you 

are able to donate individ-

ual packets of hot cocoa, 

the students will place la-

bels on them wishing a 

merry Christmas to those 

along the parade route.   

OLLH Catholic School ac-

cepts the following which 

are utilized as a fundraiser 

for our programs:  Boxtops 

for Education, Campbell’s 

Soup Labels, Spartan La-

bels, ink cartridges and 

toners, unused cell phones, 

and drink pouches.  

We have only had one indi-

vidual PBS drawings since 

our last newsletter.  The 

individual winners are as 

follows:  Allen G. (2nd 
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Lunch Menu: 

 Monday—Pancakes and sau-

sage 

 Tuesday—Pork patties & 

mashed potatoes 

 Wednesday—No lunch 

 Thursday—Happy Thanksgiv-

ing 

 Friday—No school 

 Monday—Ravioli 

 Tuesday—Meatballs & scal-

loped potatoes 

All programs of the U.S. De-

partment of Agriculture are 

available to everyone without 

regard to race, color, national 

origin, age, sex, or disability.  

Write immediately to the Sec. 

Of Agriculture, Washington, 

D.D.  20250 if you believe you’ve 

been discriminated against. 

Mission Statement:  Our Lady of Lake Huron exists to provide academic excellence and Christian faith formation to its students.  Recognizing each child is a gift 

from God with unique talents and abilities, we teach a diverse curriculum in the context of Catholic Values.  Guided by the Holy Spirit, together with parental and 

parish support, the students will be empowered to become responsible citizens of the parish, community and world 

Remember to “like” Our Lady of Lake 

Huron Catholic School on Facebook for 

updates and news! 

Check out website for additional pic-

tures and information. 

grade), Jimmy S. (6th 

grade), Emma S. (1st 

grade), Haley T. (7th 

grade), and Julian T. (6th 

grade).  Congratulations 

to each of these stu-

dents.  Our class winner 

last month was the 4th 

grade.  Our winner of a 

$10 Pizza Hut gift cards 

was Kaylee Holdwick.  

Congratulations to all the 

winners.   
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